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 Weekly schedule 

Sunday 

  9:00  AM    Media Center opens 

  9:30  AM    Sunday School** 

10:45  AM    Morning Worship**                        

  6:00  PM    Evening Worship** 

                     Youth Bible study 

              Missions Friends  (Ages 3-5) 

       Xtreme Praise-(1st-6th grade) 

Tuesday 

 9:00 AM    CDC 
 6:00  PM    Curry St Crew (Youth) 

 

Wednesday    

   9:00  AM    CDC  

   6:00  PM    Prayer meeting** 

           Children’s TeamKid 

        Joyful Noise Choir  

   7:00 PM    Adult Choir practice**  

 

Thursday 

   9:00  AM    CDC 

 

** Nursery Provided 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keep in Prayer the  

Pastor Search Committee 

Kenneth Harvey, LeAnn Hearnsberger 

Terry Judd, Cheryl May, Bob Moody 

Dr. Wayne Sessions, Denise Shaw,  

Debbie Watson 
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      Bro. Everett Geis-Interim Pastor      Tim Hardaway-Music/Education Minister 

Patricia Mayfield-Ministry Assistant         Sandra Boyett-Ministry Assistant                      

                         April Nash-Child Develop. Center Dir. 

Dates to Remember 

 And let us not be weary in well doing: for 
in due season we shall reap, if we faint 

not.  Galatians 6:9 



Children’s Summer Camp Fundraiser 

Sunday, April 7 after the morning worship 

service.  Dine in or take out  

Donations only! 

 

2019 Children’s Summer Camp  

 This year we will be going to  

Camp Harris, near Minden,   

June 10-13, 1st-6th grade.   

If your child is planning to go please  

send a non-refundable $10 deposit . 

 

Xtreme Praize  

Sun., 6-7 pm 

Choir room 

Sunday nights are filled with music,  

worship, and fun!   

 

TeamKid 

Wed., 6-7 pm 

The KID in TeamKID stands for Kids in      

Discipleship!  TeamKID is a high-energy jour-

ney through the Bible as kids learn about great 

stories and people in the Bible in chronologi-

cal order.  Come join us!                                     

 

CDC Registration 

Pre-registration for the 2019-2020 school year 

at Central Baptist Church CDC will begin 

March 5 for children presently enrolled and 

attending CDC, and their siblings.  It is also 

open to the children of Central Baptist Church 

members. 

The form and supply fee is due at CDC or the 

church office no later than 4:00 on Thursday, 

March 21, 2019.  Registration will then be 

open to the public. 

 

Words from the Children’s Ministry 

 

Adult Spring Banquet 

Guest speaker:  Dr. Lynn Jones 

March 28, 6:00pm 

Tickets in the office 

$10 each 
 

 

Central Choir is hard at work again on an East-

er musical entitled, “My Easter Story”.  This 

will be presented on Sunday, April 14 at 6:00.  

Plan now to be here and bring someone with 

you, this is also a great time to come and be a 

part of Central Choir.  We rehearse every 

Wednesday at 7:00.  Come join us in the choir 

room for practice, worship, and a whole lot of 

fun! 

 

Xtreme Praize is also working on an Easter 

presentation.  Parents, we would love to have 

your boys and girls on Sunday evenings at 

6:00 for fun and learning music together.  This 

is a great ministry and gives your child an op-

portunity to be a part of something big!  Don’t 

miss out! 

 

 

5th Sunday Singing 

Sunday, March 31 

6:00 pm 

 

Youth 

Curry Street Crew Musical 

Dec. 16, 6 pm 

 

Youth Christmas party 

Wed, December 19, 6:00 pm 

Bring a $5 gift 

 

 Christmas lights-TBD 

 

Play games at the nursing home-TBD 

 

 

 

Church Office -       318-539-3578                                         

Bro. Tim Hardaway-   318-655-6886                        

Patricia Mayfield  318-578-0886                         

Sandra Boyett  318-510-6819                             

CDC Preschool -     318-539-3027                          

Radio-KSPH 92.9 

 

Email address:  cenbap@nwcable.net 
Web:  www.cenbap.com 
Tune into Radio-KSPH 92.9  for the wor-
ship service.    

Word from the Youth Word from Bro. Everett Geis Word from Bro. Tim Hardaway 

Praise God from whom all blessing flow!  The 

concert with Jake Cowley was fantastic.  I 

want to express my appreciation for your faith-

fulness in attendance and giving of a great love 

offering.   

 

If you read this before Sunday, March 3rd is 

“Prove The Tithe” day.  Let’s all bring at least 

a tithe to God’s house.  

 

Also, the week of March 3-10 is week of pray-

er for Annie Armstrong Easter Offering for 

Home Missions.  Our goal is $4,500.00.  Spe-

cial offerings give us the opportunity to offer a 

gift to God, which is above our tithe. 

 

I just looked at the church calendar for March 

and it is full of wonderful opportunities of wor-

ship and fellowship. 

 

March 3, Tim Atwood will present a concert in 

the PM service.  Tim played the piano for the 

Grand Ole Opry for 38 years.  He was inducted 

into the ALM Musicians Hall of Fame in 2018.  

He has preformed with The Florida Boys, Mi-

chael English, The Isaacs, Dottie Rambo, Guy 

Penrod and others.  I am looking forward with 

great anticipation to a wonderful evening.  Mt 

Paron & New Sarepta Baptist Church will be 

joining us along with others we have invited.  

Let’s fill the house. 

 

The PM Service March 31, will be “Hymn 

Sing” I have invited New Sarepta & others to 

bring their choirs and any other special music 

to join us.  Finger food and fellowship after-

wards.  I’m looking forward to worshipping 

with you this coming Lord’s day.  Be in Sun-

day School and bring someone with you. 

Youth 

Curry Street Crew Musical 

Dec. 16, 6 pm 

 

Youth Christmas party 

Wed, December 19, 6:00 pm 

Bring a $5 gift 

 

 Christmas lights-TBD 

 

Play games at the nursing home-TBD 

 

 

Christmas Poinsettias  

If you would like to buy a  

Poinsettia this year you can purchase one in 

the church office for $10.00 each.  We have 

ordered 40 Poinsettia’s.  Please pick yours 

up from the sanctuary on Sunday,                               

December 23 after the morning or                          

evening Service.   

A HUGE thank you to everyone that                     

participated in our youth Auction.  Because 

of your generosity, we were able to collect 

over $1,500 that will go towards helping                        

the youth pay for camp.   

Again, thanks so much. 

 

Class of 2019 

Senior Recognition 

Sunday, April 28 

 

 

CentriFuge 2019 

June 17-21 

Southwest Baptist College  

Bolivar, MS 

Non-refundable  $50 deposit is due now. 

 

Bro. Everett Geis        318-658-6920 

Church Office -       318-539-3578                                         

Bro. Tim Hardaway-   318-655-6886                        

Patricia Mayfield  318-578-0886                         

Sandra Boyett  318-510-6819                             

CDC Preschool -     318-539-3027                          

Radio-KSPH 92.9 

 

Email address:  cenbap@nwcable.net 
Web:  www.cenbap.com 
Tune into Radio-KSPH 92.9  for the wor-
ship service.    


